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Michael North, Chair of FSCOT, introduced Vice Provost Beth Unger to provide a brief update on current 
university technology issues.  She said that communication with faculty is imperative as her units support the 
work of the university.   Dr. Rebecca Gould, iTAC, is the first point of contact for faculty technical needs.  In the 
university structure, people are beginning to realize that information is key.  We now have data items in many 
locations and the university is trying to solve associated issues.  We want to build towards better data availability 
for researchers and other university uses.  It is necessary to provide analysis tools for both research and business 
processing.  IT people are service people.  With respect to research infrastructure, we have gostruoom a 
mainframe environment and moved to PCs, now universities are finding a need for a central core of support with 
central servers.  Several universities have built facilities to provide central IT support of research.  Universities are 
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The K-State Student Union will be celebrating their 50th anniversary in March 2006 and will start celebrating in 


